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Ms. Borders’ and Miss Eley’s Monthly Class 
Newsletter

February 2023

 Dear Room 208 Families,

We have completed our third-grade winter 
MAP testing. We are excited to see the 
growth! Remember we are all working 
together to help our students be successful.

In Math we will be working on our 
understanding of fractions as well as 
continuing to practice our basic facts.  

Math homework comes home each 
Monday and is due on the following Friday. I
suggest students set a timer for ten minutes 
to work. When the timer goes off, put the 
homework away until the next day. Doing a 
little bit at a time will keep students from 
getting frustrated. They may use any 
strategy we have learned to solve the 
problems.

Here are just a few reminders:

Students use the iPad every day here at 
school. Please be sure it is fully charged 
each night so it’s ready.

Recess will be held outside unless the wind 
chill is below 20 degrees. Please be sure 
your child wears a coat, gloves, and hat 
when the temperature is low.  

If your child is absent, they should get on 
Canvas to see the work they are missing. 
Email or call us with any questions.

Ms. Borders and Miss Eley
aborders@gcswave.com
heley@gcswave.com

(937)548-3185

Ways to help your third
grader at home:

*KEEP THEM READING DAILY. 
THIS TRULY WILL HELP THEM IN
MATH AS WELL AS LANGUAGE 
ARTS.  

*WORK ON THE BASIC MATH      
FACTS. ALL STUDENTS HAVE 
XTRA MATH ACCOUNTS AND 
CAN USE THEM TO GET FASTER.
YOU CAN ALSO PICK UP 
FLASHCARDS AT THE DOLLAR 
TREE.

*HAVE YOUR THIRD GRADER 
PRACTICE TYPING. THIS WILL 
MAKE THE THIRD GRADE AIR 
TEST JUST A LITTLE BIT EASIER 
IN THE SPRING. THEY ARE 
WELCOME TO EMAIL US 
THROUGH THE CANVAS APP 
FOR .
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Science and Social Studies

In Science we have continued 
studying life cycles and the 
physical features help animals 
survive. Ask your child if you can
watch the Clips video they 
created.

JANUARY  WAVE  WONDERS

Avery Niswonger

Lylly Ayette

BOTH ARE VERY GOOD AT 

DISPLAYING FRIENDSHIP 

QUALITIES!

Looking Ahead
February 6-10

Book Fair during Library

February 9

Third Grade Pizza BINGO/Book Fair

5:30 pm to 7:00 pm

Febraury 10

Valentine’s Party

February 20
President’s Day 
No School

March 21
K-4 Parent/Teacher Conferences
Watch for more information to come home.

March 24
End of Third Quarter

March 30
Waves of Pride

April 7-10
Spring Break

May 31
Student Last Day of School

                


